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Municipality of the District of Argyle,
P.O. Box 10,

Tusket, Nova Scotia
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To our community partners at the Municipality of Argyle,

On behalf of the Friends of Ellenwood Park | would like to thank you for your generous support.
The grant which you have sent to us in the amount of $250 will be put to good use, maintaining
our snowmobile and groomer, clearing winter walking and skiing trails throughout the park, and
keeping our ski cabin supplied for visitors who stop by to warm up.

Along with so many other outdoor program providers here in Nova Scotia and across Canada,
the Friends of Ellenwood Park can only look forward with hope and optimism that some sort of
‘normal’ will be possible as we begin to plan for the winter months ahead. Covid has brought
an unprecedented set of circumstances along with it and new ideas and strategies - along with a
hearty dollop of patience - are called for. The mental and physical well-being of our community
is more important than ever and we will make every effort to encourage folks to spend time in
nature as frequently and safely as possible!

I'would like to wish you all a very happy, healthy summer and thank you again for making this
grant possible.

With sincere best wishes,
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Christine Bolger, Chair

Friends of Ellenwood Park



